
 
Covid Update – March 30, 2021 

After the PHO made some changes to the current Health Orders we wanted to make sure that Lynn Valley 
Little League was clear with rules and procedures up to and including the April 19th date suggested by Dr. 
Bonnie Henry as a “Update Day”. 

We are still in Phase 2, with the allowance to practice and train with no gameplay.  This has not changed.  
We have addressed the planned games by giving all teams an extra practice spot that we will observe until 
April 19th.   

Majors/Triple A/ Double A/Single A 

- No spectators will be permitted at any of the fields.   
- Coaches will be responsible for maintaining social distance of all players and other coaches.   
- In addition to rostered coaches, two additional parents are allowed at the field – a manager and 

a safety parent.  These can be rotated through the team as needed.   
- No use of the dugouts continues.   
- Masks are not mandatory but encouraged unless you are in Kirkstone Cage then mask are 

mandatory and we have a maximum of8 athletes and 2 coaches. 
- TeamSnap Health Check must be completed before each event. 

Rookie / T Ball 

- One parent per child is asked to be near the field (In the case of twins only 1 parent for both) to 
allow for safety and give the coaches the ability to coach.  These parents must maintain a 3m 
distance at all times and stay off the field of play.  The further away from the “diamond” the 
better.  

- Coaches will be responsible for maintaining social distance of all players and other coaches.   
- In addition to rostered coaches, two additional parents are allowed on the field – a manager and 

a safety parent.  These can be rotated through the team as needed.   
- No use of the dugouts continues.   
- Masks are not mandatory but encouraged, all parents attending events will be expected to socially 

distance at all times. 
- TeamSnap Health Check must be completed before each event. 

 

We are working hard to ensure a safe environment for all our players and are very hopeful that this “reset” 
will allow us to play games after April 19th.  We need your support more than ever to make sure that you 
fill out the Covid Health reports on Team Snap and comply with all health orders and guidelines set out 
by LVLL, Baseball BC and ViaSport.  As always do not send your child if they are at all not feeling well. 

Regards 

Jason Lyons 
Safety Coordinator 
Lynn Valley Little League 
 


